Bal Bharati

PUBLIC SCHOOL
Sector-21, Noida, G.B. Nagar
Circular No.69/2023-24 Date: 04 Nov, 2023

WINTER UNIFORM

Dear Parents,
The school shall switch over to the Winter Uniform w.e.f. 16 Nov, 2023 (Thursday).

Please note, there is a change in the winter uniform of Classes VI — X and the sample specimens were
displayed for parent body during the PTM dated 07 Oct, 2023.

It is mandatory for Senior School Girls (Cls VI — XII) to wear Salwaar Kameez. Please note, Senior Schools Girls are
not permitted to wear Trousers.

Wearing of Necktie and blazer is compulsory for students of Classes XI & XII w.e.f. 16 Nov, 2023 (Thursday).

Uniforms are to be procured as per samples exhibited on the School Website (post Diwali) from M/s Jain Uniforms,
Shop No.109, Block-1I, Ganga Shopping Complex, Sector-29, Noida. Phone No0.0120-2451343. It may
be noted that the actual fabric prescribed by the school is with the official supplier and not with local suppliers in
Atta Market.
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